
 
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TOWER BRIDGE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

8th January 2016 

Term dates for 2015-2016 

  Spring Term 
Tuesday 5th January – 12th February 2016 

Half term – 15th February – 19th February 

2016  

Monday 22nd February – Thursday 24th March 

2016     

Summer Term 
Tuesday 12th April – Friday 27th May 2016 

Half term – 30th May – 3rd June 2016  

Monday 6th June – Friday 15th July 2016 

 

 

We received a 

certificate in assembly 

this week! 

Letter of the Week: E 
Excellence, 

Enjoyment, Effort 

 

Stay and Learn Sessions 
Tea, coffee, water and biscuits will be available at the sessions. 
Date Focus Audience Time Where? 

12/01/16 Progression 
in Fractions 

Parents of 
Y5/6 children 

9.15am ICT Suite 

13/01/16 Reception 
Stay and 
Learn 
Literacy 

Parents of 
children in 
Reception 

9.15am Reception 
Classroom 

26/01/16 Progression 
in Fractions 

Parents of 
Y1/2children 

9.15am ICT Suite 

02/02/16 Progression 
in Fractions 

Parents of 
Y3/4 children 

9.15am ICT Suite 

09/02/16 Safer 
Internet Day 

All Parents 9.15am ICT Suite 

 

Welcome Back. 

Happy New Year! It was good to see all the children and 

parents return this week. Most of you have had a nice break 

and the children have returned ready to continue their 

fantastic learning. 

The children have adapted well to the new start of the day and 

we have found it is much more calm and relaxed. 

 

Over the next 2 terms we will be running an exciting new 

project called “Be the Best You Can Be”. We will be launching 

the programme in a Special Assembly on Friday 15th January 

and will be visited by Tim Prendergast, a Paralympic Gold 

Medallist, who will be speaking to the older children in a 

special Assembly and visiting all classes. 

We will run a special parent workshop to explain more about 

the project soon after. 
 

Parent Governor 
We are looking for a new Parent 

Governor. Is this role something that 
interests you? Do you want to be more 
involved in the running of the school? 
Then let a member of the Leadership 

Team know. You will need to be able to 
come to meetings, usually six times a 

year. They start at 5.30pm and finish at 
about 7pm.  

If you would like to find out more 
about the role then please come and 

talk to us in the coming weeks. 

Some reminders… 
Don’t forget to help your child to bring 
in their PE Kits each week. Check your 
child’s topic letters for more 
information. 
If your child is in Nursery or Reception, 
please make sure they have spare 
clothes in a bag on their peg in case 
they need to change during the day.  

 

 

 

We Have Been Dazzling 

Everyone With Our Learning! 
Attendance 

Week beginning: 14th December: 95.4% 
Class Number 

of 
absences 

Number 
of lates 

Points 

Year 1 6 9 500 

Year 2 3 11 650 
Year 3 5 11 450 

Year 4 5 6 1050 

Year 5 11 4 800 

Year 6 0 6 1675 
1st = 75 points (100 points for 0) 
2nd = 50 points 
3rd = 25 points 
You can win points for your class by being in 
school every day and getting here on time. 

Follow us on twitter 
@tbprimary 

 


